
I am very concerned about unintended consequences of this bill.  It will allow, could even require, the creation of unsafe housing 
arrangements.  A landlord could be required to rent to a   one bedroom apartment to a family of eight or ten.  It could allow a landlord 
to rent a mobile home to a group of unrelated adults, or adults with children.  These and similar scenarios would create dangerous 
and unsanitary living conditions  and could place vulnerable persons in dangerous situations.

I urge you to stop this bill from moving further through  the legislative process,


